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March 14, 2008 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulation Commission 
888 First St., N.E., Room IA 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

Re: REX-East 
CP07-208-00 
Request for Re-survey of Property 

MAR 1 7 2008 

DOCKETING DIVISION 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

I am writing in regards to Rockies Express' response to tiie 
February 25, 2008 data request. Specifically. Rockies Express submitted 
Table 4.3.1-1, which identifies springs located within 150 feet of tiie 
REX East Proposed Pipeline Route a. That table, however, does not 
identify the springs located on the property owned by my clients, Mr. and 
Mrs. Scothom. 

The springs located on my clients' property are located at 
approximately half way between mile marker 521 and 522 of the 
pipeline, in Pickaway County, Ohio, and die proposed pipeline will track 
directly through, and most likely destroy, the springs. 

These springs were apparently not identified by the civil surveyor 
retained by Rockies Express to survey my clients' property, although my 
clients have not been provided with a copy of that survey, despite a 
number of requests submitted to Rockies Express representative, Tom 
Kenney. Accordingly, my clients respectfully request that FERC require 
Rockies Express to have the property resurveyed, or, at a minimum, 
include the springs in the above table. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher McCloskey 
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